
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for your support with our aim to have all our 

children reading fluently and reading for pleasure. To keep 

the momentum going, we would like to ask for your help to 

listen to individual readers. This could mean a regular 

commitment of half an hour or more a week, alternately you 

might find you have an occasional free morning or afternoon 

that you could give to school. The children are always very 

keen to read to visitors and it would really help them to 

develop their skills further. Your help would make a 

difference.  

If you think this is something that you can do, please email 

admin@northstainley.n-yorks.sch.uk . 

Kind regards, 

Sally Williamson 

Literacy Coordinator 
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